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For our project launch on Monday, we had an enjoyable day watching the Horrible 
Histories: Rotten Romans film and building our own versions of the Colosseum using 
natural materials. This week we have begun to find out about what life was like in 
Ancient Rome before we focus on the Roman invasion of Britain and Boudicca’s 
rebellion.   

 
 
Kilve Court 
Thank you all for your quick responses regarding the changing dates for our trip. 
Once we have received final information from Kilve, I will arrange a short meeting to 
update you all on the plans. 


